
                                                                

ROBINS CITY COUNCIL 

Minutes of the March 19th, 2018 Meeting 

 

 Mayor Hinz called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Robins 

City Hall on Monday, March 19th, 2018.  After the Pledge of Allegiance to 

the Flag, roll call was taken with Councilors Roger Overbeck, Marilyn Cook, 

Don Norton, Dick Pilcher and Brad Sevcik along with Mayor Hinz and City 

Clerk/Treasurer Lori Pickart and one guest. 

 Norton moved to approve the agenda, Overbeck seconded and all 

voted aye.  There were no Citizen Comments.  

 Under Business Items, Steve Federspeil introduced himself as the new 

owner of Lebowski’s Bar and Grill.  He noted they are hoping to open in 

the next week or so, adding they will have breakfast on Sundays and will be 

open on Mondays.  The Council welcomed him to Robins and noted they 

are looking forward to the re-opening of Lebowski’s.  Sevcik moved to 

approve Resolution No. 0318-5, approving the application for a Class “C” 

Liquor License including Outdoor Service and including Sunday Sales for 

Lebowski’s Bar and Grill, Norton seconded.  On the vote, all voted aye. 

 Due to unforeseen circumstances, the presentation relating to the 

Regional Transportation Authority was postponed until a later date. 

 Sevcik moved to adjourn at 5:46 p.m., Pilcher seconded and all voted 

aye.  

 

 

 

              

         Chuck Hinz, Mayor 
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Lori Pickart, City Clerk/Treasurer 

  

  


